
 
 
 
 

 
 
April 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We hope that you and your family are well.  
 
The next couple of months mark one of the most important times in your child’s secondary education as their 
external GCSE and other Level 2 qualifications commence. Attached is a copy of their timetable, which students have 
already received.  
 
You will notice that these examinations start either at 9.00 am or 1.00 pm.  
 
It is crucial that your child is on time for these examinations as students who arrive late disrupt the examination for 
the other students and this is not fair. Additionally students who arrive very late, up to one hour after the start time, 
will not be allowed to enter the examination hall and take the exam. This will have a detrimental impact on their 
overall grade.  
 
We thank you for your continued support and please do not hesitate to contact school if you have any questions. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Miss P Jones 
Vice Principal 

 


